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Dear Parents and carers, 

 

On Friday 15th November the children in Year One and Reception will be going on a joint trip to 

Cadbury World.  The visit is linked to geography for both classes as we will be learning about our 

local area and maps.  During the visit they will have an opportunity to look around Cadbury World 

and visit the shop.  For this they will be allowed the bring in spending money of up to £2. 

As Cadbury World is in the local area we will be walking to and from the venue.  We will leave 

school shortly after the register and will return before the end of the school day.  The cost of the trip 

will be £9.95.   

 

Payment 

The visit can be paid for securely online by card using ParentPay.  No cheques or cash are 

accepted.  Please log into your child’s ParentPay account.  The name of the educational visit will 

appear in “Pay for other items”.  Click “View details and Pay”, add to the basket, click on the 

basket and then click on “Pay Now”. The deadline for payment is Wednesday 6th November at 

3pm. 

 

Refunds 

Any request for a refund will be subject to review of the affordability of the visit by the academy.  

This is because some visits require the school to pay non-refundable deposits for items such as 

tickets or coaches prior to the visit.  If your child is unable to attend the trip at very short notice then 

please be assured we will always do our best to find a student who can take their place, thus 

enabling us to afford refunds, but if we are unable to do this then we may be unable to offer 

refunds. 

 

Clothing 

Children need to wear school uniform. As it is in November, your child will need a warm, waterproof 

coat and comfortable shoes for walking (they can wear trainers for the walk but please ensure they 

are waterproof). 

All children will be provided with a packed lunch from school however if you would like to send an 

additional drink/snack or provide a packed lunch from home. Please send this in with your child on 

the day. 

 

Behaviour 

Places on the visit are subject to exemplary behaviour of your child as an ambassador of Bournville. 

Any breach in behaviour prior to the visit may result in your child being removed from the trip. 

If your child’s medical or contact details have changed and you have not yet notified the school, 

please contact the school to request a change. 

 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

Yours sincerely, 

    

 

Mrs Clay   Miss Bell 

Class Teacher  Class Teacher 
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Reply Slip 

 

Visit to Cadbury World 

 

Name of child: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give consent for my child to attend the visit to Cadbury World on Friday 15th November. 

 

Signature: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Relationship to child: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to order a packed lunch for the visit (please circle your choice): 

 

Ham sandwich               Tuna sandwich               Cheese sandwich 

 

 

 

Please complete this consent form as soon as possible but no later than Friday 11th October 2024. 

 


